University of Massachusetts Boston ScholarWorks at UMass Boston

1968-1971, University Calendar

University Publications and Campus Newsletters

2-23-1970

Calendar - Vol. 03, No. 18 - February 23, 1970-March 1, 1970

University of Massachusetts Boston

Follow this and additional works at: http://scholarworks.umb.edu/university_calendar

Part of the <u>Higher Education Administration Commons</u>, and the <u>Organizational</u>
Communication Commons

Recommended Citation

University of Massachusetts Boston, "Calendar - Vol. 03, No. 18 - February 23, 1970-March 1, 1970" (1970). 1968-1971, University Calendar. Paper 53.

http://scholarworks.umb.edu/university_calendar/53

This University Newsletter is brought to you for free and open access by the University Publications and Campus Newsletters at ScholarWorks at UMass Boston. It has been accepted for inclusion in 1968-1971, University Calendar by an authorized administrator of ScholarWorks at UMass Boston. For more information, please contact library.uasc@umb.edu.



Calendar

February 23, 1970

March 1, 1970

Volume III

Number 18

UNIVERSITY/STUDENT ACTIVITIES

Boston

Tuesday, February 24

12:30 P.M. The History Student Advisory Committee invites all upper class history majors to attend a weekly, general meeting to discuss applications for new members in Room 1-0710. Any interested student is welcome to attend.

12:30 P.M. The weekly meeting of the U.M.B. Drama Society will be held in Room 2-0202 of the Sawyer Building. Major production and workshops are to be discussed. All interested students and faculty are invited to attend.

12:30 P.M. The Teacher Certification Program invites all students who are interested in teaching to come to Room 2-0408 (Sawyer) for coffee and conversation.

5:00 P.M. The U.M.B. Modern Dance Club will hold its weekly classes on Tuesday and Thursday, at this time, in Room 1-0222. All interested students, faculty, and staff are invited. Leotards or loose-fitting, comfortable clothing should be worn.

Wednesday, February 25

5:00 P.M. The U.M.B. Drama Society will hold auditions for THE MISANTHROPE by Moliere, (in English), at this time, in the Auditorium, today and tomorrow (Thursday), with callbacks on Friday. All interested students and faculty, especially French majors, are invited to audition.

7:30 P.M. The UNIVERSITY FILM SERIES will present LIVE FOR LIFE (France, 1968) directed by Claude Lelouch with Yves Montand and Candice Bergen.

Thursday, February 26

12:30 P.M. The Yearbook Staff will meet in Room 2-0454. All students who are interested in working on the yearbook are invited to attend.

12:30 P.M. The Biology Department will present Dr. Charles Cleland of Harvard University who will give a seminar entitled, "Investigation into the Hormonal Control of Flowering."

All who are interested are invited, and coffee and cookies will be served. The event will take place in Room 1-0215.

12:30 P.M. The Physics Club will meet in Room 1-0720 to discuss student participation in course evaluation. Dues will be collected, attendance is mandatory for all club members, and prospective members are welcome.

12:30 P.M. The French Club will meet to discuss new elections in Room 2-0218. All who are interested in becoming officers are urged to attend.

12:30 P.M. The U.M.B. Asian American Cultural Society will hold a combination coffee hour and business meeting in Room 1-0609. Friends of members are invited also.

12:30 P.M. The U.M.B. Radio Committee will hold its weekly meeting in Room 2-0214. New members are welcome to attend. Support is needed if we are to have a radio station at U.Mass/Boston.

Friday, February 27

- 2:30 P.M. The Physics Department will present in Room 1-0622 Dr. David Hyman who will give a seminar entitled, "Tunneling Phoenomena in Superfluid Helium." The University Community is invited, and coffee will be served at 2:00 P.M.
- 7:30 P.M. The UNIVERSITY FILM SERIES will present BROKEN BLOSSOMS (U.S.A., 1919) directed by D.W. Griffith with Richard Barthelmass and Lillian Gish.

Saturday, February 28

- 9:00 A.M. A Pre-Law Conference for Minority Group Students will be held at the Harvard Law School in Cambridge. This conference is being sponsored by all of the law schools in New England as well as several other Eastern law schools, a number of New England Bar Associations, the Black American Law Students Association, the Council on Legal Education Opportunities, and the Law School Admission Test Council. Orientation will start at 9:00 A.M., and the conference will end by 4:45 P.M. Luncheon will be provided.
- 2:00 P.M. The U.M.B. Bowling Club will meet at Sammy White's Brighton Bowl, 1600 Soldier's Field Road, Brighton. All new members welcome.

NOTICES

Any student who has a legitimate grievance can submit same in writing to the Student Council Grievance Committee. Forms are available in the Student Council office in Room 2-0437 (Sawyer).

Anyone interested in forming a musical, instrumental group please leave name, address, telephone number, and indication of instrument you play in an envelope on the door of Mr. Prins office on the second floor of the Main Building.

SENIORS - Please come to the Registrar's Office immediately to fill out a diploma card if you plan to graduate in June, or August, 1970, and you did not fill out a yellow diploma card at pre-registration in December or since December.

The Student Book Exchange, located in the front lobby of the Sawyer Building, will be open the semester, Monday through Friday, from 11:00 A.M. to 2:00 P.M. All students who have books to sell, or who are looking for good second-hand books are invited to stop by. We need workers!

Those wishing to apply for FINANCIAL AID (scholarships, grants, loans) including WORK STUDY JOBS for next SUMMER and/or the ACADEMIC YEAR 1970-71 should pick up application and confidential statement forms in the Financial Aid Office, Room 1-0415, 100 Arlington Street. The DEADLINE for returning the completed forms with the processing fee to the Financial Aid Office is MARCH 1, 1970. Please note that a new application must be filed for each year that a student wishes to receive any type of aid, including a Work Study job, regardless of whether or not the student has been awarded aid previously.

Two exhibitions will be on view at the library until the end of February. The first, a continuing one, is an exhibit of books, manuscripts and photographs of Contemporary Boston Poets, which includes selections from Nina Adolph Alonso, Ron Schreiber, and Cornelia Veenendaal of the U.M.B. faculty.

The second, <u>We Spectators</u>, is a series of photographs on loan from the Martin-Behaim-Gesellschaft of Darmstadt that is currently touring the United States. There are a limited number of catalogs available at the circulation desk.

All rooms scheduled for student activity groups and clubs during the fall semester must be re-applied for at the Registrar's Office, 131 Arlington, for the spring semester.

Publication requests for this weekly calendar must be submitted by Wednesday, 12 noon, to the Office of Student Affairs. Room 1-0418, prior to the week of the scheduled event.

LATE NOTICE for Monday, February 23, from 2 - 5 P.M.

The staff of SYMPOSIUM 70 will meet with Student Government Leaders and interested students in Room 1-0222.